From: City Council

To:
Subject: RE: pass a ceasefire resolution sebastapol
Date: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 8:42:00 AM

Thank you for reaching out to the City of Sebastopol and providing your input and comments on
matters that fall within the jurisdiction of the City of Sebastopol. This will confirm receipt of your
email, and that it will be forwarded to the City Council and appropriate City Staff and posted to the

city web site.
Please note that email correspondence with the City of Sebastopol, along with any attachments, may be subject to the California Public
Records Act, and therefore may be subject to disclosure unless otherwise exempt.

From: Alexandra Bakkar_

Sent: Monday, April 1, 2024 9:20 PM
To: City Council <citycouncil@cityofsebastopol.gov>
Subject: pass a ceasefire resolution sebastapol

My name is Lexi Bakkar and I am a resident of Sonoma County. I am a voter, a
mother and a concerned citizen. I am deeply horrified with the dire humanitarian
crisis that our government is funding. I implore you to follow in the footsteps of
nearby cities like Cotati, Oakland and San Francisco to pass a ceasefire resolution.
A ceasefire resolution is the only way for peace. This is a local issue because we
have families in the area that are directly impacted by this violence. Failure to pass
a ceasefire resolution will only further divide us. I am asking you to put a ceasefire
resolution on the agenda immediately. We must show the world that we do not
condone violence and the unnecessary killing of innocent people and children. We
are your constituents, it is your duty to hear us. Our tax dollars are funding this
genocide and it must stop NOW.





